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A Message from the NESGNA Board 
 

Our March conference was a success and thank you for those who attended. 

Registration has started for the May 15th virtual conference. There are lots of 

happenings in our region, please monitor your email, follow us on Facebook or 

check the website regularly to not miss anything! 

 
Maria Scholz and the NESGNA Board of Directors 

SGNA Annual Course 
 

The 48th Annual Course will be a virtual experience this year. Amplify Your 

Voice, Accelerate Our Impact will be held May 22-25, 2021. Registration is 

open. 

 

Congratulations to our NESGNA scholarship winners: Anne Atkins, Sandra 

Scolaro, Mary Craven, and Leah Murphy-Ladd. 

GI Nurses Week: Celebrate Your Unit 
 

We hope you were ablet to celebrate and be recognize all the hard work and 

commitment to our patients and specialty. Please see the attached document 

to learn more about these amazing units. 

The four units that’s won celebrate Your Unit are:  

• Tufts Medical Center Marlene Neely Centers for Digestive Health 

•  Lahey Hospital and Medical Center- Endoscopy Department  

• Sturdy Memorial Hospital - Endoscopy 

• Milford Regional Medical Center – Endoscopy 

https://www.sgna.org/
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Professional Achievements 

Have an achievement to 

share? Email us at 

infor@nesgna.org to be 

included in the next 

newsletter.  

CGRN Review Course 
 

This year the GI/Endoscopy Nursing Review course will be held at Dartmouth-

Hitchcock Medical Center in Lebanon, New Hampshire on September 11-12, 

2021. Registration for this course has started and you can find more information 

on the SGNA website.  

 

NESGNA will be sponsoring 2 members to attend this course. More to come on 

how to apply for this sponsorship.  

 

Just a reminder NESGNA has increased the reimbursement for new certification 

($200) and certification renewal ($150). Please see our policies on our website 

on how to obtain the reimbursement.  

 

https://www.sgna.org/Events/GI-Endoscopy-Nursing-Review-Course 
 

NESGNA Online Conferences 
 

This year we will be offering online educational mini conferences through out 

the year. They are for active members only and are free of charge. Yes, that is 

correct, no cost to you! 

 

• You will need to register for each conference online via a link on our 

website.  

 

• Once we receive your registration and confirm your membership, an 

email with a Zoom link will be sent to you the day before the conference. 

 

• After the conference is complete, we will send you the CEU certificate 

via email.   

 

The dates for the remainder of the year are: 

 

May 15th, 2021 

September 25th, 2021 

November 13th, 2021 

 

Here is the link to register for the May conference:  

https://nesgna.wufoo.com/forms/nesgna-online-may-2021-conference/ 
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